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Hi Bradley,
 
I have updated the final track changes and clean word files for your review. I have also
uploaded the graphics and the technical reports. You can view the Initial Study files and
graphics here:
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/8ymhfu5u9ao6mks/AAACAmw531tYNQfzFUl6IJMva?dl=0
 
I uploaded the technical reports in the technical reports folder. Please note we’re waiting
on the final version of one of the Phase I’s (for 1413 Cole). The consultant just needs to
remove the draft stamp.
 
Thank you
 
Laura Rodriguez
Associate Principal
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